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Admissions Proposals for September 2019 – 2020 
 

As we are now an Academy we must consult on our admission arrangements to Robert 
Shaw Primary School in the academic year beginning in September 2019-2020. There are 
no changes to the Admission Arrangements previously used as a maintained school. 
 
In accordance with the requirements of the School Admissions Code, we must go out for 
consultation on this for a full six-week period. 
 
The statutory consultation period for Robert Shaw Primary School will run from: 

 
Monday, 20th November 2017 until Monday, 8th January 2018 

 
You can view our full proposals on the Robert Shaw Primary School website at 
https://robertshaw.nottingham.sch.uk/ or on the School Admissions page of the Nottingham 
City Council website at www.nottingham.gov.uk 
 
Comments are invited from parents and also Local Authorities, local schools and other 
Admissions Authorities on this proposal. 
 
If you wish to respond to these proposals, you can either email Robert Shaw Primary 
School at admin@robertshaw.nottingham.sch.uk or write to us at the above address with 
your views. 
Please mark your envelope ‘Admissions Consultation’ and send it for the attention of Mrs K 
Coker Head Teacher by Monday 8th January 2018. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Mrs K Coker 
Head Teacher 
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